
May 31, 2021 
TO: Cameron Park Airport Manager and CPAD Board 

RE: 2021 request for facilities use 

Thanks to the efforts of many local organizations such as Cameron Park Air Park and Cameron Park Air Port, we are 
gearing up for the 6th Annual Cops and Rodders Show and Shine Fly-in.  

Coming off this incredible past year, we are gearing up to re-establish our  Annual Car Show. With your assistance we 
feel we can pick up where we left off last year and continue our long history of contributing to our communities, many 
volunteer organizations.  There are no change in plans from our 2020 event, please consider all 2020 plans, maps and 
documents in-hand for the 2021 event.  

We are again requesting the use of your facilities for our September 18th  2021 Event. With your acceptance of our 
request and a formal letter stating such, we can move forward with the County Permitting Process.   

This event has hosted an average of 300 to 350 cars and upwards of  50 airplanes in our most recent years. With more 
volunteers on hand this year and more time to plan along with additional support from your members being part of the 
planning process, we are hoping to grow this number.  Additionally, for  2021, we are fortunate and excited to have one 
of your own airpark residents, Dan & Cheryl Kurywchak’s band, Rock Monsterz, as our featured musical act.  

 In cooperation with many public safety  organizations such as Cameron Park Fire, El Dorado County Sheriffs, El Dorado 
County Fire and California National Guard and  many others, The Placerville CHP and Senior Volunteers hope to reach 
out to our community to continue promoting public safety involvement and to help local non-profit organizations along 
with the CHP Widows and Orphans Fund for Fallen Officers with our events proceeds.  

As in years past, we will provide, prior to the event, a copy of our insurance policy with the required coverage your 
organization has required in the past. We also take into consideration the needs of the community in regards to easy 
access of their personal vehicles.  Of course, we will have on site many emergency organizations so any immediate 
emergency need will be available on-site. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

Regards, 

The Placerville CHP Community Fund is partnered with the El Dorado Community Foundation, a non-
profit 501 (c)(3) organization. Tax 1.D. # 68-0255556 
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